


Year 3, Spring 1 2025 


Newsletter 

Welcome to our half termly newsletter.


Here is information about what is happening in Year Three this half term.


Reminders:


PE will now be on a Thursday and Friday. PE lessons are run by Access Coaching and the class 
teacher. Children are to come to school wearing their PE kits. 


Reading Books and Homework:


If your child is currently on Read Write Inc. your child will bring home a book bag book and a 
reading for pleasure book. Reading books will be sent home on a Wednesday and to be returned to 
school on a Monday.


If your child has completed Read Write Inc., they will bring home their new books on an 
allocated day and need to bring it back on the same day. Please update your child’s reading 
record every time you hear your child read.


Sending homework home in a book seems to be a huge success so we will continue to do so. We 

will send homework home every Friday and needs to be completed for the following Friday.


Clubs:


Coding Club - Every Tuesday after school.


Term dates: Tuesday 7th January to Friday 21st February  2025


Special dates:

Mary, the Holy Mother of God - 1st January


The Epiphany of the Lord - 6th January


The Baptism of the lord - 8th January


The Presentation of the Lord - 2nd February


Shrove Tuesday - 4th March


Ash Wednesday - 5th March



